UNIVERSIDAD DIEGO PORTALES

FACULTAD DE INGENIERÍA

INSTITUTO DE CIENCIAS BÁSICAS

Santiago Chile, October, 17, 2005

Dear Dr. Wei Chi Yang:

In the framework of the International Program of the Faculty of Engineering of the University Diego Portales, we invite you to participate for one or two weeks as a Visiting Professor to participate in the activities of the Institute of Basic Sciences.  The invitation covers payment of air ticket, hotel and living expenses.
The objective of this activity is that undergraduate students attend to visiting professors classes and listen their experience, exchange ideas in a research environment with scientists and educators dedicated to this activity and evaluate possible future  agreements among Universities.  

The visit has to be done on the first or second week of November, before November 15.  

The activities requested to the visiting professors includes teaching in an undergraduate course for one or two weeks (for example: courses of Mathematical Area as Calculus, Algebra, Linear Algebra, Differential Equations, all of the are courses of  3 sessions per week), previously agreed upon with the Head of the Mathematical Area, Prof. Rubén Preiss.  

It is also requested to the visitors to give a talk in their area and to work in research in themes of interest for both parties.  As we know that you are an expert of high international prestige in the area of mathematics with technology we would be pleased if your talk is planned in that subject.  

In the hope of a good reception to our invitation, we greet you cordially.
    Prof.  Sara Arancibia
   Head of the Institute of Basic Sciences

Faculty of Engineering

